
 

 
 
 
 
 

Our ref: EB/RJ  

 

 

23 February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Y1 Tea Parties  

 

As part of our topic work on food, we would like to invite you to a tea party that will be held in 

school on Tuesday 26 March at 2:00pm for Butterflies and Wednesday 27 March at 2:00pm for 

Kestrels.  

  

The children have been busy creating their own invitations for you and have been thinking 

about what food they will help prepare for the day. All food that will be served to you will be 

prepared and made by an adult or your child only, and no hot food will be provided so that 

the children can safely serve you on the day.  

  

In order to help us buy and prepare the food, we would need all replies to be in by Friday 15 

March. Also, in order to help us with costs, we are asking for £2.00 per adult attending 

(maximum 2 adults per child) payable through your ParentPay account. 

  

Please complete this Microsoft form, stating how many people will be attending and your food 

choices for the day.  The children will be helping to collect this information and working out 

what we need to buy (please also note that the choices are fairly limited as preparing food 

with large numbers of children is complicated enough!).  

  

We hope you can join us on the day! 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr Jones, Mrs Campbell & Miss Jones 

Year 1 Class Teachers 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/DuxChXrK7B

